

Tony

My name is Tony and I live in San Diego. I am a very active and I like to play lots of sports. My favorite activity is skateboarding. There is a park near my house that I visit every day after school where my friends and I like to go skateboarding. Unfortunately once in a while I fall and injure myself. And if you fall and hit yourself very hard, you'll break a bone. Right now I have a broken arm and if you have a broken arm, it will hurt a lot. My mom says that if you skateboard, you will get hurt but I say that if you skateboard, you won't be bored.

Claire

My name is Claire and I live in Miami, Florida. I am nurse and I work in a hospital at night. This is a problem for me because my neighbors are renovating their house and I cannot sleep because of the construction noise. I always have a headache because I'm very tired. It's very difficult for me to work like this. If you don't sleep, your brain will stop working. I have to be very careful, because if you're distracted, you will make terrible mistakes.

Haruki

I am Haruki and I live in Tokyo. I live in a small apartment and I spend a lot of time at work. I take the subway to work every day so I come in contact with many people. If you come in contact with that many people, will you get sick? Yeah, you'll get a cold at least three times a year. Right now I'm sick. And if you have a cold or the flu, you will get a sore throat and maybe even a little bit of a fever. I won't go to work today, because unless I rest, I won't get better soon.

1. Who has a virus? _____

2. Who has a broken arm? _____

3. Who thinks skateboarding is dangerous? _____

4. Who has a headache? _____

FIRST CONDITIONAL:

Complete the sentences from the article. Then choose the correct option

1. If you fall and hit yourself very hard, _____.

2. My mom says that _____, you will get hurt but I say that if you skateboard, _____.

3. _____, your brain will stop working.

4. If you come in contact with that many people, _____?

5. _____, I won't get better soon.

RULE:

We use 1st Conditional to talk about things that are possible or probable / things that are impossible or improbable

- For the condition we use if + past simple / present simple
- For the result we use will or won't / would or wouldn't
- In 1st Conditional we can change / can't change the order of condition-result to result-condition.
- You can / can't use "unless" in the condition but you must / mustn't change the result.

1. 1. If she _____ (fall) from the motorcycle, she _____ (break) your arm.

2. We _____ (make) the rash worse, unless we _____ (not scratch) it.

3. If you _____ (hit) me, I _____ (get) a bruise.

4. I _____ (be) tired tomorrow, if I _____ (not go) to bed early,

5. Unless Melissa _____ (stay) under the sun too much time, her nose _____ (not bleed).

6. If he _____ (not take) an aspirin, his headache _____ (not disappear).